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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
 

Dear all, 
 

Presentation Day 
All parents, family and friends are welcome to join us for our Annual Presentation Day next Wednesday, 7 December, 
commencing at 10am. We’re all very excited to be celebrating the great achievements of all of our students throughout 
the year. We will also be announcing our 2017 Captains and Vice Captains, and I know our Year 5 students are eagerly 
awaiting the outcome! We hope you can join us. 
 

Parent Helper Morning Tea 
We are looking forward to saying thank you to all our fantastic volunteers who have supported us throughout the year. If 
you have assisted the school throughout the year and have not yet given an RSVP, please still come along for a cuppa 
and a chat at 11am in the 5-6 classroom. 
 

P&C Disco 
Don’t forget our P&C will be holding a school disco at the Tomerong School of Arts on the evening of Friday 9 
December. The Infants disco (Kindergarten - Year 2) will be from 5-6.30pm and Primary will be 6.30-8pm. If you are able 
to assist throughout the night, please let us know. We have attached a return slip for parents to complete if your child is 
attending (if you have already paid there is no need to complete the slip.)  
 

School Uniform 
It’s lovely to see students wearing their school uniform with pride each day. A reminder that Monday to Thursday, 
students are expected to wear black shoes, with a little more flexibility given on sports day which is generally each 
Friday.  Please keep this in mind when undertaking the inevitable back to school shopping spree before we return next 
year!  Many students are opting to wear black joggers (without any other colour) every day which is a great alternative to 
purchasing 2 pairs of shoes.  
 

P&C Meeting 
Our final P&C Meeting for the year will be held next Monday, 5 December at 6pm. The school has received tremendous 
support from the P&C this year, so come along to the final meeting to discuss our direction for 2017. 
 

Have a great week, 

Rod White 
Principal 
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COMING EVENTS - TERM 4 

WEEK 8 

Thu 1 Dec -Parent Helper Morning Tea - 11am 
-Return Library Books - 4-5B and 5-6N 
-Student Banking 

Fri 2 Dec -Hip Hop Dance Performance - 1pm 

WEEK 9 

Wed 7 Dec -PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY - 10am 
-Canteen Open RECESS ONLY 

Fri 9 Dec -P&C Disco 

WEEK 10 

Tue 13 Dec -Year 6 Jamberoo 

Wed 14 Dec -SRC Talent Quest 

Fri 16 Dec -Kindergarten - Year 5 - Achievement 
Recipients End of Year Picnic 
-Last Day for Students 

CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 
   

WED 7 DEC - PRESENTATION DAY 
CANTEEN ONLY OPEN FOR RECESS 

P&C NEWS 
 

Disco 
P&C Disco, Friday 9 December in your diary and 
get your dancing shoes ready. 
A note was sent home with today’s ‘Bulletin’. Please 
complete and return with your payment by Monday 5 
December. Tickets are $6 which includes a sausage roll, 
a drink and a lolly bag. See you there! 

Penny Langman 

 

Canteen 
There will be NO LUNCH ORDERS available on 
Wednesday 7 December, due to our Presentation Day 
Assembly. Please ensure your child has a pack lunch on 
this day. 
After the assembly, the canteen will open to sell ice-
blocks and drinks. 

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/
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Congratulations to the following students who received a 
Class Award at yesterday’s assembly: 
 

KD - Hayden - For trying hard during story writing tasks. 
Keep up the great work. 
Benji - For clever work during Maths. 
 

1-2M - Isaiah - For wonderful teamwork during volume 
and capacity activities. 
Celeste- For excellent exposition writing on super 
powers. 
 

1-2R - Elijah - For writing a fantastic persuasive text on 
the best super power to have. 
Caleb L - For developing wonderful skills during the Hip 
Hop dance program. 
 

3M - Amity - For making terrific progress in all areas of 
Literacy. 
Harry - For writing a fantastic recount about our 
excursion to the Lady Denman. 
 

4-5B - Alea - For always being on task and completing 
all activities quickly and to the best of her ability. 
Jazlyn- For always being ready to learn and putting in 
her best effort. 
 

5-6N - Charlotte P - For very settled behaviour in class 
and trying her hardest in Maths. Great job Charlotte. 
Shayanne - For exemplary behaviour and work ethic. 
You are a great role model for younger students 
Shayanne. 
 
 
 

LIBRARY AWARDS 
 

Charlotte O - For being an enthusiastic borrower every 
week and always putting 100% effort into her work. 
Isabella - For borrowing every week and always trying 
her best in Library lessons. 

Class Awards 

Achievement Awards 
 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received 
an Achievement Award last week: 

 
 

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 
Matthew H, Logan, Celeste, Caleb L, William F and 
Matthew W. 
 

Blue Achievement Awards (Sixteen Tall Trees) 
Aliyah, Layla, Tye, Rachel, Jorden W, Mia, Kali, Amarli, 
Elijah and Kate L.  

 

Levi 
 
“Hi, my name is Levi. I am 5 
years old. I have a little sister called Halle and 
she’s cute! 
I love doing Maths at school and my favourite 
number is ten. I liked the 100 day party because 
we had a 100 cake. I also like reading groups and 
my favourite book so far has been ‘Baby Bear 
Climbs a Tree’. Mrs Dilley read us a book called 
‘The Twits’. Mr Twit and Mrs Twit were really 
mean to each other. 
At school I like to play with Benji, Jet, Beau, Lily 
and Phoenix. After school I have swimming 
lessons, I am really good at overarm. I would like 
to be a fireman when I grow up.” 

 

Corner  

LIBRARY LINKS 
 

Returning Books 
Just a reminder that all library books are due 
back this week. A big thank you to all the 
students who have already returned their library books! If 
you have lost your Library book, please pay for these 
before the end of the term.  
Overdue notices went out to all students with outstanding 
books today, please check with your child/children if they 
received one. 
There will be a class prize for the first class to return all 
their books. Which class will it be?  
 

Mrs Darby 

(ICAS) - INTERNATIONAL COMPETITIONS AND 
ASSESSMENTS 

Congratulations and well done to the following students 
who participated in the International Competitions and 
Assessments. Awards were handed out at yesterday’s 
assembly. 
 

English  
  Willa  Credit Award 
  Amity  Participation Award 
  Samantha  Participation Award 
  Matthew W  Participation Award 
  Liv  Participation Award 
 

Mathematics 
  Daniel H Distinction Award 
  Matthew W Merit Award 
  Samantha  Participation Award 
  Amity  Participation Award 
  Ethan W Participation Award 
  Lily A  Participation Award 
  Willa  Participation Award 
  Saphira Participation Award 

 

Science 
  Ethan W Distinction Award 
  Daniel H Distinction Award 
  Saphira Merit Award 

  Willa  Credit Award 
  Matthew W Credit Award 
  Amity  Participation Award 
  Samantha Participation Award 

Writing 
  Samantha  Participation Award 
  Liv  Participation Award 
  Matthew W Participation Award 



 

 

SCHOOL TERM DATES - 2016 & 2017 
 

Term 4 - Monday 10 October - 16 December 
Term 1, 2017 - Monday 30 January - Friday 7 April 

 
 

We would love to invite parents and carers to 
come along to watch the students performing 
their dance routines this Friday at 1pm. Students 
are really looking forward to showcasing their 
new talent. 
Mr Munn 

Private Vehicle Conveyance (PVC) Changes 
For parents who receive the Private Vehicle Conveyance 
subsidy, we have been informed from Transport of NSW 
that from 20 December, 2016, the PVC subsidy will be 
progressively phased out and be replaced with the School 
Drive subsidy. A flyer from Transport for NSW  will be sent 
home to families already on this scheme. For any further 
information, please contact Transport for NSW direct on 
131 500. 

See someone at school during the holidays that you don’t think should be there? 
Contact School Security on 1300 880 021 

SRC NEWS 
 

Talent Quest 
On Wednesday 14 December, Tomerong’s SRC will be 
holding their annual ‘Tomerong’s Got Talent’, talent quest.  
Students who would like to perform are invited to start 
practising and thinking about their performance, either 
individually or in a small group. The acts will need to be 
kept under three minutes to we ensure we have enough 
time to get through all the acts.  
Last year, we had some amazing acts which included 
singing, dancing, comedy, musical instruments and short 
skits. The SRC will continue to visit the classes early next 
week to finalise the names of students and their acts 
which they would like to perform.  
 

Mrs Darby 

 
TOMERONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P&C ASSOCIATION 

President:    Roger Uebe 
  

355 Hawken Road 
TOMERONG  NSW  2540 

Secretary:    Peta O’Mullane 
Treasurer: Penny Langman 

 
Tomerong P&C Disco 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Tomerong P&C are holding an end of year school disco on Friday 9 December at the Tomerong School of Arts 
Hall (across from the school).  
 

Times:   Kindy - Year 2  5 - 6.30pm 
  Years 3 - 6  6.30 - 8pm 
 
Cost:   $6 per child.  This includes a sausage roll, juice and a lolly bag.  

(Any special dietary requirements, please indicate on your note.) 
 

There will also be glow sticks and other glow items for sale on the night.   
 

Please complete the order form below and return, with your payment by Monday 5 December. 
 

Hope to see you there. 
 

Tomerong P&C Association 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Tomerong P&C Disco 

 

Student Name _________________________________  Class _________________ 
 
My younger sibling/s would like to attend (early session only) and pay for their food.   
 
Number of extra siblings _____  
 
I enclose $_____________ ($6/person) 
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KINDERGARTEN NEWS 

Child Protection Lessons 
This week, Kindergarten students will begin a unit of work 
on Child Protection and staying safe. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to chat to me 
about the content of the lessons. 
 

Mrs Dilley 


